Troy Crews

From: David Boozer

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 1 39 PM
To: Troy Crews

Subject: Re Emergency Vehicle Access

This is good

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

Subject: Emergency Vehicle Access
Date: Thu, Jun 20, 2013 1:28 pm

If this works let me know thanks

From: Phil Bishop [mailto: pbishop@nfps.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 12:44 PM

To: pgorman@newgenerationschool.org; Troy Crews
Subject: Emergency Vehicle Access

Paula

I met will Lt. Boozer this morning concerning access to the buildings for emergency vehicles and the attached is
what we agreed would designated routes for access. This would remain in perpetuity. Some of the septic tank
and pump station locations may have to be adjusted slightly to avoid any conflicts.

Troy, I will provide you with a official drawing next week depicting this information.

If anyone has any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Phil Bishop
[ apologize for the brevity of this message. Sent from Samsung tablet.




